
 
I believe that couples should be choosing to have children because they wish to have a
child, not specifically a boy child or a girl child.  It certainly isn’t the unborn child’s fault that it
is a girl or boy and as such should be protected in accordance with the UN Convention of the
Rights of the Child.  Given this, it is morally wrong to abort a baby/fetus on the basis of its
gender.  If it is too devastating for a parent to have ‘another boy’ or ‘another girl’, the
question has to be asked ‘are they really fit to be a parent at all?’  To compound this further
and enable parents to get an abortion that is funded by Medicare is wrong!  As a tax payer, I
resent that my money is utilised for this purpose rather than creating a better country for us
all to live in.
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